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Term 4 Week 3 – 25/10/2023 

Dear parents and carers, 

Welcome back to Term 4, it was wonderful to see 

so many families come in and enjoy watching 

their child participate in the Sports day. A big 

shout out to Susie Fisher for organising a 

wonderful day. The students really enjoyed the 

support received from the students at TIGS. 

SCHOOL UNIFORM UPDATE 

We have finalised our design and the uniforms 

will be ready for purchase 

before the end of the term. I 

have included the draft logo 

which has had a few minor 

alterations to go to printers. 

Great work Anne, thanks. 

Check out the choices at the 

back of the newsletter. 

THIS TERM AT A GLANCE 

BUCKY NEWS  

 

 

 

 

Congratulation to Oliver and Jayden and the 
students of Primary 2 in Week 10 for being proud 
and doing their best work. 

Congratulations to 
Abdullah and Khai 
and the students of 
Primary 9 for being 
kind and being a good 
friend.  

We will be working on being careful and 
doing as the teacher asks over the next two weeks. 

P & C CARERS WEEK RECOGNITION LUNCH 

Thanks Tracy for organising a luncheon to reward 
and recognise the great efforts our parents put in 
running a canteen four days a week at school. The 
ladies and our two new office ladies, Amy and Trudi, 
enjoyed a relaxed meal at Pepe's last Wednesday. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Best regards for the upcoming fortnight, Gill 

Every Monday Primary Sports Ready 

27/10 Cricket in Bowral Primary 

3/11 Year 6 Graduation Assembly 9:30 am 

29/11 Year 12 Graduation Assembly 9:45 am 

29/11 Year 12 Formal 

8/12 Presentation Day Assembly 

14/12 Bucky Rewards Day 

15/12 LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 

1/2/24 FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL 



Fri 27th October Jean 

Mon 30th October Rita Rapley 

Tues 31st October Jean 

CLOSED 

Thurs 2nd November Sara Bryant 

Fri 3rd November Coral & Robin 

Mon 6th November Gloria 

Tues 7th November Sarah Shannon 

CLOSED 

Thurs 9th November Jean 

Fri 10th November Rita Rapley 

Attention Canteen volunteers: 

If you are unable to attend your day please 

phone Tracy on 0438 273 836 

CANTEEN ROSTER 



High School 3 
High School 3 have been learning about Vikings this semester and the Solar  

System. We have learnt lots of interesting facts about both. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Did you know….? 

Viking helmets did 

not have horns. 

Did you know….?The 

Vikings used the stars 

to navigate in their long 

Did you know….? 

Scandinavians 

like pastries. 

Did you know…? The 

Vikings Favorite food 

was fish! Did you know…..? 

Vikings letters are 
called Runes. 

Did you know…..? 
As we rotate on our 

axis it makes our shad-
ow move throughout 

Did you know…? The days 

of the week are named 

after the Vikings Gods. 




